Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

Announcement No. 32 , 8. 2017

ANNOUNCEMENT

FOR : HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, DEPARTMENTS,
BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT,
LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS, GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR
CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS,
AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES

SUBJECT : National Forum on the Implementation of Agricultural and Biosystems
Engineering and Mechanization Requlations

The Professional Regulatory Board of Agricultural and Biosystems Engineering (PRB-ABE)
and the Philippine Society of Agricultural Engineers (PSAE) in collaboration with the
Agricultural Training Institute and the Agricultural and Fishery Mechanization Committee of
Philippine Council for Agriculture and Fisheries shall conduct a National Forum on the
implementation of Agricultural and Biosystems Engineering and Mechanization
Regulations on November 8-9, 2017 at Century Park Hotel, Manila.

The National Forum aims to inform and capacitate agricultural and biosystems engineers
and other key players in the implementation of agricultural and biosystems engineering and
mechanization regulations, as well as establish effective cooperation mechanisms.

All concerned government employees particularly Agricultural and Biosystems
Engineers, are encouraged to participate in this event. It is discretionary on the part of the
agency heads to allow their employees to attend on official/business time, as provided for
under CSC Memorandum Circular No. 43, s. 1993.

The Registration fee is four thousand pesos (P4,000.00) per participant, inclusive of two
(2) lunch, two (2) snacks and conference materials.

For inquiries, you may coordinate with the PSAE Office at telephone no. (632) 920-4071 or
through email at psae1950@gmail.com.
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